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Queridos Padres,  
 
Thank you for choosing YPW Spanish Immersion School. We are very happy you have 
trusted us to nurture and educate your child. In our school, your child comes first!  
 
We strive to create positive, inspiring, and safe environment that foster sharing, learning 
and growth.  
 
Please remember that, we follow a developmentally appropriate philosophy, that is: the 
program will be guided by the needs of the children that it serves. Young People will be 
taught in a manner that matches the way they develop and learn. The children will be 
challenged just beyond the level of their present ability and will be given constant 
opportunities to practice newly acquired skills.  
 
Our program is designed to teach your child the Spanish language naturally, through 
play and other engaging activities. In addition to Spanish, a very important part of our 
curriculum is math and science. Young People will be exposed to various math & 
science experiences in their classroom.  
 
Please familiarize yourself with the Parent Handbook and other assorted documents 
and forms available on our web site: www.YPWkids.com  
 
Additional information and helpful hints about child development are also available from 
the staff.  
 
We strive daily to be the best early childhood school in Austin. Your comments and 
suggestions are welcome and expected.  
 
Please don’t hesitate in letting us know any question or concern you may have. We are 
very proud of the trust you have placed in us and will continually work to exceed your 
expectations.  
 
We look forward to having you as part of the YPW Families.  
 
 

Monica Moreno and Ramon Aguirre  
Proud YPW Spanish Immersion School Owners 


